AUG 0 2 1982

Duke Power Company
ATTN: WMr. M. 0. Parker, Jr.

Vice President, Steam Production
P. 0. Box 2178
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

subject: Inspection Report Nos.(§0-369/82-17and 50-370/82-12

Thank you for your letter of July 9, 1982, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC Operating
License No. NPF-9 brought to your attention in our letter of June 11, 1982.

We will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspec-
tions.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

S/

H. C. Dance, Chief

Reactor Projects Bramch 2

Jivision of Pesident and
Reactor Project Inspection

cc: M. D. Mclntosh, Plant Manager
J. T. Moore, Praject Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of North Carolina
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